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Do you have a rising 6th – 9th grade student that is interested in law enforcement?  Are you looking 
for a summer camp that will pique your student’s interest and provide a learning experience all at 
the same time?  Look no further, we have the perfect opportunity for students fascinated with 
becoming a police officer! 
 
The Acworth Police Department will host its inaugural Police Ambassador Camp (P.A.C.).  The 
program will begin on June 22nd, 2020 and run through June 26th, 2020 at the Acworth Police 
Department.  The cost is $75 for each participant.  
 
The summer camp program will provide a lot of fun, team building challenges, a fun field trip, 
team sports, all while being coached by police officers. 
 
The purpose of the Police Ambassador Camp (P.A.C.) is to foster relationships that will bridge the 
gaps between law enforcement and youth in the community, while exposing the students to the 
possibility of a career serving their community.  The goal of the program is to motivate students 
to be outstanding citizens and to empower them to act as a positive influence in the community. 
  
If you are interested in this program, please visit www.acworth.org/pac to complete the 
application. 
 
All questions can be emailed to pac@acworth.org. 
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